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Notice of Non-Discrimination 
 

The Holdenville Public Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, 
color, national origin, sex, religion, disability, or age in its employment, 
programs and activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and 
other designated youth groups. The following person has been designated 
to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies: 
 

Superintendent Don Ford  
210 Grimes Street 
Holdenville, OK 74848 
Telephone: 405-379-5483 

 

For further information on notice of non-discrimination, you may call 1-
(800)-421-3481 or contact the OCR enforcement office below that serves 
Oklahoma: 
 

Kansas City Office 
Office for Civil Rights 
U.S. Department of Education 
8930 Ward Parkway, Suite 2037 
Kansas City, MO 64114-3302 
Telephone: 816-268-0550 
FAX: 816-823-1404; TDD: 877-521-2172 
Email:  OCR.KansasCity@ed.gov  
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